
 

 

 

 

 

 

07 November 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: GCSE PE - Climbing Wall Programme (0038-22KTH) 

As part of your child’s continuing GCSE PE course, there is an opportunity to take part in an 

educational programme at the Climbing Wall at ROF 59, Newton Aycliffe.  

Pupils will attend 5 sessions in total, taking place after school the following dates 

• Friday 11th November 2022, 3.00pm – 4.30pm 

• Friday 18th November 2022, 3.00pm – 4.30pm 

• Friday 25th November 2022, 3.00pm – 4.30pm 

• Friday 9th December 2022, 3.00pm – 4.30pm 

• Friday 16th December 2022, 3.00pm – 4.30pm 

 

Pupils will be transported to and from school by minibus. Pupils will be required to wear their school 

PE top, but may wear something appropriate for climbing on the bottom.  

This is an excellent opportunity for your child to gain a practical mark in climbing, which will go 

towards their overall GCSE PE grade. 

If you wish for your child to attend, please complete the online consent & indemnity form using the 

link below. Please note, the deadline for providing consent is 3.00pm Thursday 10th November 2022.   

GCSE PE Climbing Programme Consent & Indemnity Form (please use this link) 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via main reception on 01325 

380 815 or by email kthompson@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk    

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr K Thompson 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=18AJO4EChUGfbYn0-kTEIuo6p_UwFjdKkpYKeN6XRlVUNUxKWjZZTE9ORTlDRDA1R1RONzNTUjRQRC4u
mailto:kthompson@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

